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  Luxury Market Summary Update 
 
     Spring is here in The Valley of the Sun, which means sunshine and great temperatures!  It’s why we live here right? 
Normally it’s also one of the busiest times of the year for real estate, however, the luxury market is on the “chilly” side 
of the temperature mark.  What does this mean?  Homes are staying on the market longer, and buyers definitely have 
the negotiating power.  Currently there are approximately 2200 active luxury homes for sale ($1M on up).  And while 
the average list price is at $2M, only 152 homes are under contract with an average price of $1.7M.  150 homes closed 
escrow in March, with the average price being at $1.7M and $348/SF.  See the below chart for certain areas.  There is 
still approximately 15 months worth of inventory out there, so if you are selling your home, make sure you are priced 
accordingly.  Contact Scott to ensure you are getting the best reputation out there! 

“Good business leaders create a vision, articulate the 

vision, passionately own the vision, and relentlessly 

drive it to competition.” — Jack Welch 

City Ranking - The Cromford Report 
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Paradise Valley Market Update 

Click on the picture to the right to see our 

monthly update. Copies are available at AJ’s 

Fine Foods and were mailed in a recent issue 

of the Paradise Valley Independent. 

Scott Grigg honored as one of Scottsdale’s “40 Under 40” REALTORS® 

 

SCOTTSDALE, AZ (April 27, 2017) The Scottsdale Area Association of REALTORS® (SAAR) identified Scott Grigg as one of 
their 2017 “40 Under 40” award recipients. The “40 Under 40” awards program was designed to recognize outstanding 
REALTORS® under 40 years of age who demonstrate business success, professional leadership, community and industry 
involvement.  
 
The 2017 selections for “40 Under 40” recognition were especially               
exceptional and chosen from more than 90 nominees. “We are so pleased to 
name Scott one of our ’40 Under 40’ award recipients for 2017,” says         
Rebecca Grossman, president and CEO of SAAR. “Scott truly exemplifies the 
qualities we look for with his business success and leadership.” 
 
Scott is a member of the Scottsdale Area Association of REALTORS® and has been a licensed Realtor in Arizona since 
2005. He formed The Grigg’s Group in December 2009.  “I’m honored to have been selected once again for this        
prestigious award, and thank all of our past and present clients for helping and supporting me throughout the years.” 
 
More information and a complete list of “40 Under 40” recipients can be found online at ScottsdaleREALTORS.org.  

3TV Visits The Village at Mountain Shadows 

3TV’s Good Morning Arizona recently did their morning 

show at The Village at Mountain Shadows.  Click on the 

picture to the left to see the broadcast.  Special thank 

you to all those who helped out that morning! 
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